
As I read this bill, it tries to force a one size all fix to a very complicated issue.  One of 
the main items that worries me is the seller is legally responsible for up to 5 years after 
the sale of a firearm for any illegal acts committed with that firearm.  We don't do that 
with automobiles.  This makes no sense as you have to use an FFL to complete the 
sale of a firearm insuring both parties can legally sell and buy a firearm. 
 
I would much more like to see my representatives in Salem look for the underlying 
causes of violence and use that to suggest a course of action.  Fund more mental 
health programs, In my opinion will do much more than this bill ever will.   
 
I am requesting all my representatives in Salem vote no and do not take any input from 
anyone outside of Oregon.   
 
Thank you. 
 
-- Mark J. Hoffert 
 


